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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 

 
 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Article V(F), Section 5.C (Stormwater 
Management) of the Town of Sudbury Bylaws, the Planning Board will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, May 20, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. at the Flynn Building, 278 Old 
Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA regarding a Stormwater Management Permit application 
submitted by the Town of Sudbury Park and Recreation Commission to redevelop the 
Davis Field recreation area by renovating and expanding the existing gravel parking lot, 
re-grading and expanding the natural turf field areas, constructing 4 youth little league 
diamonds in the southeastern portion of the site, new site walkways, a grass walking trail 
and stormwater management systems to accompany these improvements which will 
disturb greater than 40,000 sq. ft. of land on a 28.9 acre parcel located at 195 North Road 
(Assessor’s Map C10-0500).  
 
Copies of the plan and application are available in the Planning and Community 
Development Office and may be inspected during regular office hours.   
 
Any person interested, or wishing to be heard on the proposed application should appear 
at the time and place designated. 
 
 
        
       Craig Lizotte, Chairman 
       Sudbury Planning Board 
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To be published in the Sudbury Town Crier May 7 and 14, 2015. 
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